
March 6, 2025 

To Whom It May Concern, 

This letter is to confirm that Gavin Wheeler is a current active paraeducator in the Olympia 
School District. As of the date of this letter, there is reasonable assurance that he will return 
in the 2025-2026 school year. He is currently working as a paraeducator at Jefferson Middle 
School.

Please feel free to reach out if you need further clarification. 

Regards, 

Aja Dale 

Human Resources 
Classified Contracts Coordinator 
Phone: (360) 596-6160 
Email: adale@osd.wednet.edu 




